
 

  

 

 

 

       Wednesday 2nd December 2020 

 

    

Christmas enterprise activity 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We mentioned on our last newsletter that the children will be taking part in an 

enterprise activity to raise money.  The children will be learning about being 

entrepreneurs- how they can raise money, cost of materials, profit etc… 

 

The children will be turning a plain glass jar into a spectacular Christmas 

lantern, which may make an ideal present for loved ones.  The cost of this 

unique piece of glassware will be £1.50. 

 
If you wish to purchase your child’s lantern, please place the correct money 

in the attached envelope with your child’s name and class clearly marked 

and return to school by Friday 10th December.  The school office will not be 

able to accept loose cash at the office.   
 

         

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

Mrs L Barbuti  
Head of School. 

 


